
NEW PRIVACY RULES – HOW WE PROTECT YOUR 

INFORMATION 

GDPR – GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATIONS – 

GIVING YOU MORE CONTROL OVER YOUR DATA 

 

 

 

On the 25th May 2018 there is a big change happening 

to the privacy laws in the UK. 

The new General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) 

gives you more control on how your personal 

information is used. It makes it quicker and easier for 

you to check and update the information we, and 

other organisations we work with hold about you. 

We have updated our privacy notice which can be 

found on the reception desk. 

 

If you would like one of these notices please ask one 

of the reception team. 

 

 



 


